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6:00 PM – 8:50 PM 

Under Portland City Code and state law, the Noise Review Board is holding this 
meeting and hearing electronically.  All members of the board are attending 

remotely by phone and the City has made the meeting available via the internet 
for the public to listen to the audio broadcast of this meeting. 

The public can also provide written testimony to the Board for consideration by 
emailing the Noise Office at:  noise@portlandoregon.gov. 

Written testimony for the Board to consider for this hearing must be received via 
email by 4PM on April 9th, 2020. 

The Board will be working to recognize spoken testimony in the online 
teleconference meeting with the public, but written testimony is preferred during 

this COVID-19 period of City office closures.  

 

The Meeting will be held using ZOOM for teleconferences. 

You can either call the toll-free number at 

1-877-853-5247 

And then enter the Meeting ID: 743 018 324 

OR 

You can go to the web page and join the meeting online at: 

https://zoom.us/j/743018324 
 

And then enter the Meeting ID: 743 018 324 

The City of Portland is taking these steps as a result of the COVID-19 pandemic 
and the need to limit in-person contact and promote social distancing.  The 

pandemic is an emergency that threatens the public health, safety and welfare 
which requires us to meet remotely by electronic communications. Thank you all 

for your patience, flexibility and understanding as we manage through this 
difficult situation to do the City’s business. 
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  Agenda items are subject to change, except item one. 
 

Questions about the meeting can be directed to the Noise Control Office at noise@portlandoregon.gov.   

 

 

 

Would you like to receive this agenda digitally? Please email us at noise@portlandoregon.gov and let us know to 
change delivery. 

For language or disability accommodations, contact the Noise Control Office at least 2 business days prior to the event. 

Agenda Item Action 
 

I. 6:00 pm - Call to Order 
 

II. 6:01- Welcome to the April 9, 2020 Noise Review Board meeting and an explanation 
of how the virtual meeting will be conducted  

 
III. 6:15 pm – Yang Zhang, on behalf of Bureau of Environmental Services (BES) requests 

a noise variance to include a total of 23 nights of sewer rehabilitation construction 
work (15 nights at West Burnside St between NW Trinity Pl and NW 17th Ave and 8 
nights at intersection of NW Morrison St and NW 18th Ave). 

 
Public Testimony on variance request 

 
Board deliberation  

 

IV. 7:45 pm – General Public Comments 
 

V. 8:00 pm - December 2019/January 2020 meeting minutes 
 

VI. 8:20 pm - Board Business 
 

Discussion of any public comments 
New business items? 
Future meetings 

VII. 8:50 pm - Adjourn 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Applicant presentation 

 

Testimony 

Board decision 

 

 

Discussion 

 

Discussion 
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